
  

Hello Benicia, Fairfield and Vallejo, 

I wanted to let everyone know that the Emergency Order is coming. 
It will be posted later. Here is an article from the Daily Republic 
about the upcoming order. Please follow all public health guidelines 
at this time. Thank you to everyone who contacted me to support a 
stay at home order for Solano County. Please don't hesitate to 
reach out to me if you have any questions. I can be reached at 707-
784-3031 or at mebrown@solanocounty.com. Please remember we 
are all in this together. Stay safe.  

  

https://www.dailyrepublic.com/all-dr-news/solano-
news/fairfield/stay-at-home-declaration-coming-from-solano/ 

Sincerely,  

Monica Brown,  

Solano County Supervisor District 2.  

  

 

 

 
Elected in 2016, Monica represents 
District 2 on the Solano County Board of 
Supervisors. District 2 encompasses the 
city of Benicia, the portion of Vallejo south 
of Georgia Street, Mare Island, Cordelia, 
Green Valley and a portion of Fairfield.  

 

Important Numbers 
Resources and Dates 

District 2 Office 

(707) 784-3031 

Clerk of the Board & County 
Administrator's Office 

(707) 784-6100 

Veterans Services 

(707) 784-6590 

Health & Social Services 

(707) 784-8400 

Assessor/Recorder 

(707) 784-6200 

Resource Management 

(707) 784-6765 

Registrar of Voters 

(707) 784-6675 

Area Agency on Aging  

(707) 784-8960 

U.S. Social Security 

(800) 772-1213 
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